TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832
EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
January 23, 2025

A Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Thursday, January 23, 2025
at the Evans Memorial Building. Present were Ed Reilly, Greg Grinnell and Dick Fortin.
The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm.

Road Agent Heath explained that he would like to finish the paved roads before the new
garage is back on the Warrant. Road Agent Heath noted that he is proposing to pave
Towle Hill Road and to work on Bull Pasture Road, which would remain gravel this year.
Road Agent Heath noted that Bull Pasture Road would be paved in 2026 and then put all
the roads on an 8-year repaving schedule.

The Board discussed the truck replacement schedule and settled on a 7 to 8 year cycle.
The Board scheduled a budget work session for Tuesday, January 28", at 2 pm.

Dick Fortin noted that he has scheduled a Zoom meeting with Bob Craycraft of UNH for
2:30 on Tuesday, February 18,

Greg Grinnell made a motion, seconded by Dick Fortin, to adjourn the meeting.
Motion unanimously carried. The meeting adjourned at 2:51 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lianne Boelzner



